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To whom this may concern,

I feel the City of White Rock, along with South Surrey, has done its share of residential apartment & townhouse
development recently. Therefore, I am against more residential development at 1453 Stayte Road. Enough is
enough.

However, with all the recent development I realize more amenities for area may be needed. Some ideas for the
empty lot are a passive green space, a transition home for women, a group home for children, an updated senior
centre (possibly with a First Nations component) etc.

Again, residential development a big no. Public amenities yes. Easier said than done I realize.

Furthermore, the lot as it stands now is somewhat a public eyesore. Invasive plants poking through fence lines &
trash (much of it covered this time of year by plant life) are a constant. I have difficulty ok’ing any owners plans for
development when they have not been a good neighbour for years.

Thank you for your time.

mike stewart

White Rock

Sent from my iPhone



